
 
 
 

Fall 2013 EPDs – More Online 

Fall 2013 EPDs continue to roll out with the American Simmental 
Association recently being added, as well as Brahman. All new numbers are 

now up on the Semex Beef website, so feel free to check them out and watch for 
more Fall 2013 EPDs to be released soon. 

 

 

 

http://www.semex.com.au/i?lang=en&beef=list&breed=SI
http://www.semex.com.au/i?lang=en&beef=list&breed=SI
http://www.semex.com.au/i?lang=en&beef=list&breed=OTHER

